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  Arrangements for September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Be warned, this letter is full of very exciting news! As you know we will be adding a Nursery 

class to our school in September. We are very excited to have ‘Acorn Class’ become part of 

our Mundford family.  A lot of work has been going on in the background to ensure that this 

is possible and we want to thank you all for your support.  

As of September, Oak Class and the new Acorn class will be in the new purpose built 

building (invisible at the moment but it will be there), this will be known as the Orchard. This 

creates space within the main school building which is sorely needed. All classes will move 

down the main building leaving the current year 6 classroom vacant for a variety of different 

uses from group work to therapy sessions. It also gives us a space to run a before and after 

school club for our pupils, providing much needed wrap around care for our working families. 

This service will start in September, more information about this will follow in the next few 

weeks. 

With the opening of the Nursery Class our staffing in EYFS and KS1 will look a little different. 

We are blessed to have amazing teachers across our school and are keen to ensure that the 

children get the best start in EYFS as this stage lays the foundation for the children’s 

learning journey. The new teaching staff structure for September will look like this:  

 Acorn Class: Mrs Tinkley 

 Oak Class: Mrs Keeler 

 Hazel Class: To be appointed  

 Maple Class: Miss Gannon 

 Cedar Class: Miss Straffon-Lawrence 

 Rowan Class: Miss Brown 

 Elm Class: Ms Beaumont 

 Sycamore Class: Miss Coates 
 

As you can see there are a lot of positive and exciting changes happening at Mundford, it is 

wonderful to continue to watch our school grow. We will be putting out an advertisement for 

a Year 1 teacher today and will keep you posted with more information as and when we 

have it. 

 Best wishes, 

                  Mrs Godbold  
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